
I started my teaching career in DVUSD back in the 1995-96 school year. I 
retired in 2022 and subbed for a few years before returning to O’Connor. 
Currently, I’m teaching a few classes of marketing. In my spare time, I 
enjoy spending time with my family, riding my Harley‘s (a 1998 Road King 

and a 2006 Super Glide), hanging out with my pets (Lola 
the dog, Lucy and Roxy are cats), 

hiking and listening 
to music. 


